
Medical Assistance Customer Centers (MACCs)
Through the Division of Medical Assistance and Health Services, there are Medical Assistance

Customer Centers or “MACCs.” These centers are intended to provide assistance and information
regarding health insurance, including Medicaid. You can contact your local MACC office for

assistance with questions or problems regarding NJ FamilyCare/Medicaid. 

See the MACC directory that lists their offices and contact information:
https://www.nj.gov/humanservices/dmahs/info/resources/macc/MACC_Directory.pdf.
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